
RUMOR HAS IT THERE .WILL BE 
A BOXER TOSS -SOON. 

READ THIS!!! 

After a very serious accident as a result of the Boxer Toss 
in the Spring of 1992, the Undergraduate Community 
Council made the following decisions: · 

"Due to the concern for Pacific University students' well­
being and the need to protect the University from liability, 
the Boxer Toss cannot be a Pacific University sanctioned 
event as it now exists. 

If a Boxer Toss occurs, it may be necessary for Community 
Safety & Security to call the Forest Grove Police 
Department to ensure that endangering behavior does not 
occur during the Boxer Toss. If the police are called, 
students participating in the Boxer Toss would be 
held accountable to Oregon state law (disorderly 
conduct, reckless endangerment, assault, etc.). 

Neither Security nor the Undergraduate Community Council 
want to involve the police ... this would be a very serious 
step which might result in students having an arrest record 
... something nobody wants. However, after extensive 
discussion, we feel there is no other choice." 

PLEASE THINK SERIOUSLY ABOUT THE CONSEQUENCES OF 
YOUR ACTIONS BEFORE INITIATING OR PARTICIPATING IN A 
BOXER TOSS. 

The Undergraduate Community Council will discuss the 
Boxer Toss at their meeting today (Tuesday)at noon in the 
Milky Way. Please come if you want more information or 
want to discuss how to make the Boxer tradition a safe 
one. 


